June 14, 2021
Last minute reminders for Moving Up:

e Guest needs to bring completed health screener to Moving Up. Students will be bringing home
hard copies of the health screeners today.

e Dress for Moving Up: We ask that students wear the following for Moving Up: dresses, slacks,
blouses, dress shorts, collared shirts, appropriate footwear (walking from MS to HS).

e If you plan to take your child home directly from Moving Up, please send a communication to
your child’s Homebase teacher no later than 6/16.

Car Parade:
e School-wide communication will be sent home on Friday, June 18th.
e If you are unable to participate in the car parade, | have secured a bus for all 8" grade students

who are coming to school. They should create signs with their names and can show them as the
bus circles the campus, in line with parent cars, to celebrate your child.

Thank you.

Sue Ostrofsky, Principal



